School Council minutes


	Date:  19.10.18
	Present: Miss Giles, Angel, Jason, Ibrahim, Lilly-Rose, Samuel, Talya, Livia, Freddie, Eddie, Scarlett


	Key agenda items:

1. Macmillan Coffee afternoon review.
2. Decide on Council roles.

3. Looking at the year ahead.

	Minutes of meeting:

1. Macmillan Coffee afternoon review:
· The Macmillan coffee afternoon was discussed and reviewed.
· Miss Giles fed back to the school council all the positive feedback received from members of staff and the public.  The school council children were reportedly very efficient under pressure, especially when dealing with money and giving change.  They were also seen as friendly and welcoming to all who wanted to buy a cake.  It was particularly encouraging to see the school council having conversations with a number of children and adults, explaining why we were running this event and trying to ‘drum-up’ more business!

· Miss Giles reported back how much was raised in that one event: £154.10
2.  Decide on Council roles:
· The school council had the different leadership roles explained to them and they decided which roles they would like to volunteer for.  

· They then wrote their names on pieces of paper and the role they would like to work in.  Finally, names were pulled out of a tub, and the ones who were selected officially took on that role.
· Chairperson – Ibrahim

· Secretary – Angel

· Vice- Chairperson – Freddie

· Treasurer – Talya

· It was decided that the different positions would be changed halfway through the year, so as to give other children a chance at leading in these roles.

3.  Looking at the year ahead:
· It was explained that the school focus, this coming academic year, was on continuing all the good work we do as a school, raising money for different charities.
· The difference this year is that we have decided on three main charities that we will look at in greater depth each term.  The charities are: World Vision (thinking globally), Macmillan (thinking nationally), and CARIS (Christian Action and Response In Society, which is a local charity in Islington).

· The school council responded very positively and liked that we would be getting to know each charity in greater depth over the coming year.

	Points for action:

· Children to research in their own time into these three charities and feedback what they have learnt for themselves.
	Who will do this?

· School Council children



